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Dear brothers and sisters,  

Greetings! 

I thank my Lord for this privilege to serve Him! The mercy ministry opens 

new doors for evangelism ministry. We have begun to visit a new family at the 

beginning of this year. They are Gypsy family. Vanda is the mother of ten children. 

(she is with baby on her hands) Her husband abandoned her. And Vanda’s 

mother, Mary, helps her to take care of the children. (photo 2, Mary with her 

grandchildren). The family is truly in need of physical and spiritual bread. Vanda 

invites her relatives to meetings with my wife and me. When we come to the 

family, Vanda invites her brothers and their wives to a meeting and we share the 

Gospel at the meeting.  

Mary has begun to attend the church. She has had recently oncological 

surgery and she treats the Bible very seriously now. She responded to God’s call 

and came to Him in repentance. We brought to her gifts and children’s Christian 

literature and children’s Bibles. The children read the literature with interest. 

Please pray for the family and other families in our mercy ministry project. 

Pray and ask for God’s wisdom and strengthening in the ministry for His sake.  

I warmly thank you for your help and your partnerships in the ministry.  

Faithfully Yours,  

Sergey Gormash        



  

   

 

 

 

 


